
 

Message from Mrs. Brown 

We are so excited to welcome everyone back for another wonderful year of 

learning at Barnett Elementary!  We appreciate your continued support in our 

efforts to keep all students safe by checking in at the office and wearing an 

identification badge (sticker) each time you come to the school.  Please refer 

to our 2022-2023 Parent Handbook found on our school’s web site for more 

information.  Please review the Safe Walking Route included to help in our 

collective efforts to keep our students safe.  

http://barnett.nebo.edu/content/parents  
 

Our SCC meetings are open; any parent is welcome to attend. 

https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/school-community-council  

Please call the front office and EXCUSE your student when they 

are absent 801-465-6000.  Students need to be picked up 

promptly when the bell rings after school.  Students are not 

able to wait in the front office. 

Thank you for sharing your amazing children with us.  We are excited to learn 

and grow alongside them again this year!  

 

 
  

May 2023 

Student 

Placement 
Beginning in May, please 

send all input regarding 

student placement 

consideration for the 

2023-2024 school year to 

Mrs. Brown @ 

kali.brown@nebo.edu      

Emails need to please 

include:  an explanation 

of the circumstances to be 

considered, to include the 

type of classroom 

environment in which we 

can help your child be 

most successful.  NO 

teacher requests.  

Thank you for respecting 

that all email requests for 

student placement 

consideration for next 

year need to be sent 

before May 25, 2023.   

Priority will be given to 

providing classes that are 

balanced academically 

and behaviorally for the 

benefit of every students’ 

learning.   

http://barnett.nebo.edu/content/parents
https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/school-community-council
mailto:kali.brown@nebo.edu


 

 

May Calendar 

ONLINE Registration OPEN  

https://www.nebo.edu/news/4217 
 

Junior Achievement Day     2 

“Crazy for Barnett” Fundraiser envelopes DUE  5 

Spring Family Night  5:00pm – 6:30pm    8  

Fishing Day (Sonntag, Veach)     9 

TK Field Trip to Dutch Hall Petting Farm   10 

End of Year W.I.G. Celebration      12 

Bulldog Pride Assembly      15   

Yearbook Signing (1st-5th)      16   

Kindergarten Field Day      17 

1st-3rd Splash Pad Day     17  

Kindergarten Graduation (AM/PM/TK)  10:00 – 10:45am   18 

LAST Day of Kindergarten    18 

5th Grade Time Machine    22   

1st-3rd Field Day (AM) / 4th-5th Field Day (PM)    23 

Payson City Pool (4th, 5th)      24   

Faculty vs. 5th Grade Kickball      24  

Last Day of School – Dismissed at Noon  25 

 

Have a WONDERFUL safe summer! 

break! 

 

 

 

 

  

Monday(s) @ 2:45 p.m. 

 

The last day to check out library books will be 
Friday, May 5, 2023. 

 

ALL library books and Take-home Library books 
are DUE Friday, May 12, 2023. 

 

ALL library books need to be turned in.  Lost or 
missing books need to be returned or paid for 

in order to participate in our end-of-year 
activities. 

 

Thank you for a great year of reading! 

 

 
https://www.nebo.edu/registration  

https://www.nebo.edu/news/4217
https://www.nebo.edu/registration


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Take A Look at Our Website! 
http://barnett.nebo.edu/ 

• School Calendar AND Daily Schedule  
• Lunch Menu 

https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/school-and-
lunch-information  

• Teacher Websites 
https://barnett.nebo.edu/faculty  

• Monthly School Newsletter 
• Schoolwide Plan 
• Title I Information  
• Ready Math  
• Parent Resources 
• Student Resources 
• 2021-2022 Family Information Guide 
• School News w/ Articles and Photos 
• Registration 

https://barnett.nebo.edu/registration  
• Leader in Me  

https://www.leaderinme.org/  
• SORA Library http://www.nebo.edu/overdrive  
• SafeUtah https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/safe-

ut/  
• Nebo District Mobile App 

http://www.nebo.edu/bb-mobile-app  

 
 

 

Barnett PBIS 

Our Vision:  As a Barnett Community 
we work together to empower 

leaders and inspire a love of learning. 

http://barnett.nebo.edu/content/positive-
behavior-interventions-and-supports-pbis 

 

 

May 2 

School Lunch App 

If you would like the convenience of 

having our school lunch menu information 

at your fingertips (on your mobile device), 

just follow the steps below: 

1. App Store (Nutrislice) 
2. Search:  School Lunch  
3. Type:  Nebo 
4. Select:  Nebo, UT 
5. “Agree” 
6. Elementary or Secondary Menu(s)  
http://www.nebo.edu/child-nutrition  

 

 

http://barnett.nebo.edu/
https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/school-and-lunch-information
https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/school-and-lunch-information
https://barnett.nebo.edu/faculty
https://barnett.nebo.edu/registration
https://www.leaderinme.org/
http://www.nebo.edu/overdrive
https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/safe-ut/
https://healthcare.utah.edu/uni/safe-ut/
http://www.nebo.edu/bb-mobile-app
http://barnett.nebo.edu/content/positive-behavior-interventions-and-supports-pbis
http://barnett.nebo.edu/content/positive-behavior-interventions-and-supports-pbis
http://www.nebo.edu/child-nutrition


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notes from the Office 

➢ Attendance - Contact the office if your child will be late or 
absent @ 801-465-6000. 
 

➢ Telephone - The office phone should be used for emergencies 
only.  Please help your child memorize telephone numbers. 
  

➢ Checking students in and out of school - If you need to pick up 
a child during school hours, please come to the office – do not 
go directly to the classrooms.  Only those listed on iCampus 
can check out students unless you inform us otherwise. 
 

➢ Infinite Campus Contact Verification - Please review your 
contact information in iCampus each term. 
https://nebout.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/ne
bo.jsp        

 
 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

I learn.  I lead.  I 

care.   

Together we are 

Better! 

Our Mission:  All students 

learning at high levels. 

https://nebout.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/nebo.jsp
https://nebout.infinitecampus.org/campus/portal/parents/nebo.jsp


 

 
 

Reminder to wear your 

NEW Barnett school shirt 

or school colors (blue and 

yellow) on Fridays! 
 

 
   

P.A.W.S. to LEAD  
Bulldog Pride Assembly 

 

We are excited to continue our Bulldog Pride tradition of 
recognizing Top Dogs and Leaders of the Month and Alpha 
Dogs, as nominated by the students' teachers and 
faculty/staff.  These students stood out for excellent academic 
efforts or behavior and citizenship and will be celebrated in 
our assembly the last Monday/Tuesday of the month! 
 

A big congratulations to all our Top Dogs of the Month and 
our Leaders of the Month!  These students were exemplary in 
showing the qualities of LEAD! 
 

Lead with Responsibility …  
Engage in Learning … Always Respectful … 

Demonstrate Safety 
 

On the last Monday/Tuesday of the month we will have an 
assembly where student leaders will teach us one of The 
Habits, recognized students will be called up to the stage and 
awarded their certificate and “swag”, and then cheered for by 
the student body in our Victory Lap through the school.  Well 
done, leaders! 
 

https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/may-bulldog-pride-

assembly-winners  

 

“The following are conditions of special concern to us for which 
children should be kept home: 

 
- Colds/Flu:  Children with coughing, sneezing, chills, general 

body discomfort, fatigue, fever, or discharge from the nose 

and/or eyes should be kept home. 
 

- COVID-19:  Symptoms can be mild and include cough, 
shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fever, chills, muscle 

pain, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell.  

http://www.nebo.edu/coronavirus  
 

- Persistent Cough:  Cough lasting longer than 3-4 days 
especially if induces vomiting, passing out or a cough that is 

productive of colored sputum.  
 

- Other:  Diarrheal Diseases, Impetigo, Pink-Eye/Conjunctivitis, 

Open wounds or sores, Vomiting, Strep throat or bacterial 
infection, Temperature over 100.4, Skin rash.” 

 

Re:  Utah County Health Department 9-28-20 

https://health.utahcounty.gov/  

 
 

http://barnett.nebo.

edu/  

https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/may-bulldog-pride-assembly-winners
https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/may-bulldog-pride-assembly-winners
http://www.nebo.edu/coronavirus
https://health.utahcounty.gov/
http://barnett.nebo.edu/
http://barnett.nebo.edu/


 

 

 

 



 

AM School Access 

Students will enter their outside classroom 
doors again this year.  Our students are doing 
great with this!  Students are welcome in 
classrooms after 9:00 a.m.  We will have our 
PM Kindergarten students enter using their 
outside classroom door, as well.  This will help 
us keep students safe and our school secure.  
Although the school is open each morning at 
8:00 a.m., students will be expected to play 
outside when the weather permits.  We 
should not have students in any of the halls, 
with the exception of those eating breakfast 
(beginning at 8:45 a.m.)    
 

Outside Play 

As the weather begins to cool, the 
expectation is for students to go outside on all 
appropriate days.  Students need to come 
dressed for outside play.   

Shoes are Required:  Nebo School District 
Policy requires that all students must wear 
shoes during P.E. classes.  Students will not be 
able to participate in socks, bare feet, or flip 
flops.  Please make sure your children wear 
appropriate footwear to school every day. 
http://www.nebo.edu/pubpolicy/J/JDG.pdf  

Student Birthdays 
 

It will be my pleasure to deliver a small 
birthday gift for all of our birthdays.  In 
December we will celebrate the half-birthdays 
of those born in June, and those born in July 
will be recognized in January. 
 

Every precaution is taken to protect the 

privacy of all students.  Student pictures from 

field trips & school activities, however, may 

be published online, in the school newspaper, 

on our website, etc.  If you do not want your 

child's picture published, please inform your 

child’s teacher. 

 

Thank You for Your 

Service …  

We will miss you! 
 

At the end of this school year we are 

saddened to say goodbye to many of our 

amazing teachers and staff at Barnett 

Elementary.   

We would like to thank each of them for 

everything they did to make our school the 

place to be!  We send happy thoughts and 

best wishes to all our friends:  Taylor Cruz, 

Stephanie Sheets, Amaya Flint, Emily Pittam, 

Maddie Evans, Tamie Taylor, Amy Nash, 

Brinley Allen, Aleasha Hancock, Sharon 

Woodhouse, Alivia Thorne, Charlotte 

Gillespie, Jenna Dodds, Steve Hone, Desi 

Farrer … 

We are excited to see what your future holds 

and are so very grateful to have had the 

opportunity to learn alongside each of you!  

 

 

 Thank You!! 

A HUGE “thank you” to our awesome Parent 
Lighthouse Team for all of their hard work and 
time spent serving the students and teachers of 

Barnett this year. 

We also want to express our great appreciation 
to those who served on our Barnett School 

Community Council …                                         

Thank you so very much! 

http://www.nebo.edu/pubpolicy/J/JDG.pdf


https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/safeut-app     

https://barnett.nebo.edu/content/safeut-app




      

TEAM 


